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Bulldozer Committee  
  

Exporters Breathe More Easily  
 
The Committees have been formed, including a committee for agriculture  

 
BANJA LUKA – The Coordinator of the 
Bulldozer Committee for Banja Luka 
region, Mladen Micic said yesterday that 
the RS economy would benefit from 
measures that were passed on the 
committee plenary session in Sarajevo two 
days ago.  
As the most important measures, he 
mentioned introducing of fuel quality 
standards, removing roadblocks in sales of 
stocks for small stockholders, 
environmental protection, wood industry 
and wood supply in BiH.   
“We failed to put a ban on export of raw 
logs from BiH, but we managed to put this 
issue under control,” Micic told Srna.  
As important measures, he mentioned 
establishing of BiH Veterinary Chamber, 
removing monopoly in implementation of 
marketing campaigns and facilitating 
export by simplifying internal processing 
procedures or the so called “import for 
export.” 
Micic said that the next Bulldozer 
Committee Plenary session would take 
place in Banja Luka and that another 15 
reforms would be analyzed at the session.  
 




